
LEGAL NOTICE 

Town of Southwick  

FY 2022 Community Development Block Grant Application 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

The Southwick Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing regarding its proposed FY 

2022 Community Development Fund application to the Massachusetts Community Development 

Block Grant Program.  The meeting will be held on Monday, February 6, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

at the Southwick Town Hall located at 454 College Hwy, Southwick, MA. The proposed 

application outlines programs and services to benefit residents in Southwick.   

The proposed grant application will seek funds for Phase 2 construction of Bungalow Street and 

public social services. Additional projects will be discussed and may be included in the grant 

application. 

The public hearing will offer residents of both communities the opportunity to comment on 

proposed projects.  The Pioneer Valley Planning Commission will assist the Town of Southwick 

Board of Selectmen who will be responsible for administration of the application, if awarded.  

Any person or organization having questions or comments concerning the proposed application 

will have an opportunity to be heard.  Persons who require special accommodations should 

contact the Southwick Selectmen’s Office one week prior to the hearing date, (413) 569-5995. 

This meeting will be held in-person and virtually. 

 

Russell Fox, Chairman 

Southwick Board of Selectmen 


